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30/07/2020  08:53:582020/3340/PVL OBJ Michael Bruscini What an absolutely ridiculous application.

The pavement is not wide enough.

Once everyone is back to work, the footfall of commuters from Farringdon station crossing over to Greville 

street is enormous. The addition of all these tables and chairs would cut the pedestrian space down by at least 

50%. There are 1,000's of people using that pavement on any one day.

I am very much opposed to the license being permitted.
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